
Submitter: Jim Plunkett 

On Behalf Of: self 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2738 

I urge your support of HB 2738. The leaded gas in the race cars causes serious 

health outcomes. Lead has been a proven toxic pollution for decades. Please 

continue to progress in protecting human health. If airplanes can fly without leaded 

fuel, so can race cars.  


